Headquarters
99" Regional Readiness Command
Coraopolis, Pennsylvania

6 March 2008

Mr. Louis A. DiGiacomo
Louis A. DiGiacomo, Inc.
Funeral Home

1055 Southampton Road
Philadelphia, PA 19116

Dear Mr. DiGiacomo:

I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for the
outstanding support you provided to the 99" Regional Readiness
Command’s Military Funeral Honors Program in honoring CPL Adam
Chitjian, his family and his military career.

Your demonstrated care and concern for the men and women
defending our Nation’s citizens is greatly appreciated. Your support is
truly an act of kindness and patriotism.

Again, thank you for standing behind the Soldiers as they
continue to serve our country with great distinction.

Sincerely,

&\ W

}{ # William Monk III

Major General, USAR
Commanding



